
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – Nov. 2014

President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

BDTHC Club Members, 
  
HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO ALL! 
  
On December 8, 2014 we will have our 
Christmas Party. Held at the Forty Fort 

Borough Building in the basement. 
  
Menu will include:  Pizza, wings, soda and anything that the 
members would like to bring to share.  Cost will be $5.00 per 
person. 
  
Please call or Email Ron Denman prior to December 3, 2014 if you 
plan to attend so we know how much food to order. 
  
Email:  kfde2@aol.com 
Phone:  570-288-7787 
  
     If you wish to participate in the gift exchange!  You bring 
a gift you get a gift.  Range $10.00 to $20.00. 
  
     CLUB DUES ARE DUE!  They may be paid at the monthly meeting 
or mailed to the P.O. Box by January 31, 2015. 
  
$15.00 single or family.  
  
     Election of officers will be held at the December meeting.  
Nominations were made to keep the current officers. 
  
If anyone would like to nominate some one else please do so at 
the December meeting before the vote. 
  
     FINDS OF THE MONTH:  Misc.:  Mike Mazur--Teddy Roosevelt 
political watch fob 
  
Coin:  Francis Kelly--1853 seated dime 
Jewelry:  Myron Tyberski--- Shoe maker key fob 
  
  

"The Penn Pointer"
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Drawing for the find of the year will be held at the December 
meeting, Christmas Party. 
  
The new finds of the month will begin at the January 12, 
2015 meeting.  
  
     Remember the meeting time is 7:00 pm the 2nd Monday of the 
month at the Forty Fort Borough Building.  
  
President BDTHC 
By Derr


